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PRIVACY STATEMENT 

 

 “The Caledon Parent-Child Centre respects your privacy.  We endeavour to protect your 

personal information and adhere to all legislative requirements with respect to protecting 

privacy. The personal information which you provide to us will be used by us for very specific 

purposes:  delivery of services; provision of updates and ongoing communications regarding our 

organization, services provided by other related organizations, upcoming events, and/or training 

sessions; enrolment in training events; volunteer/staff recruitment; and/or fundraising by our 

organization.  We do not rent, sell, or trade our mailing lists. 

 

Individuals may choose to have their personal information removed from CPCC records.  This 

request may affect access to programs and services offered by the CPCC. 

 

If at any time you wish to be removed from any of our contact lists, please communicate with us 

by phone at 905-857-0090 or by email at earlyyears@cp-cc.org and we will gladly accommodate 

your request.” 
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